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WORDS FROM THE OWNER
We have reached the end of another successful and

fullfilling year working with our dear clients. I want to
take the opportunity to thank all of you. The success of
our firm is built on the efforts and support you provide

to us throughout the year. We end this year with a
feeling of gratitude and our aspiration for the upcoming

year is to continue growing together. Please, receive
our best wishes for you and your family from all of us at

Midwest Bookkeeping & Tax Solutions LLC. 

May this Christmas turn every wish into a
flower, every pain into a star, every tear

into a smile, every heart into a sweet look.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

During the Holiday Season many people choose to make charitable
donations. Most contributions of cash or property made to a
charitable organization are deductible. Those who choose to do so
should consider getting a written acknowledgement for any
charitable contributions of $250 or more and researching charities
they are considering donating to carefully. 

Priscilla A. Prado
Owner



CLIENT HIGHLIGHT: GARCIA'S GARAGE LLC

We remind you that part of tax planning for
the 2023 Tax Season also includes having

all business expenses accounted for. If you
have made any business purchases

throughout the year using cash, these
receipts must be kept track of. All of these
need to be added to your bookkeeping in
order to have everything in order when

filing season comes around. If you still have
not sent these in, please do so at your

earliest convenience.

CASH EXPENSES

A V O I D  A N Y  D E L A Y S

Since 2014, Garcia's Garage has been providing professional auto repair
services to Madison, Wisconsin. Their services include everything from
regular maintenance, brakes, oil change, check engine light diagnoses
and more. Their shop is equipped with state-of-the-art tools to ensure
that your vehicle is repaired right the first time, every time. 
We provide our bookkeeping services to them and we have also helped
in applying for a few grants for their business. If you are looking to get
your car fixed, Garcia's Garage is definitely the place you can go to. 

Give them a call! 608-239-9766. They also speak Spanish!



W9s and COIs
The end of the year is approaching and we want to remind you of the importance in
having all W9’s and COI’s up to date for subcontractors. Keep in mind that in order for a
person to be considered a subcontractor they must meet at least six of the points
specified by the Department of Workforce (DWD). You must have in your records proof
that your subcontractors meet six of the points. 

All W9s (signed this year, 2022) and active COIs must be accounted for in order to have all
information to timely process Forms 1099s mid-January.

STAY UP TO DATE AND SIGN UP FOR OUR MONTHLY NEWSLETTER!

We  wish you and
your family a Merry

Christmas and a
Happy New Year!


